Dé hAoine 12/3/2021

Dia daoibh uilig,

Ta sé galdnta ar ndaltai nios dige bheith ar ais againn aris ar scoil.

Cupla pointe beag anseo:

Taimid aris ag fail ar bpaisti isteach i ngnasann/ndsanna na scoile,

ag cur béim ar an fhollaine agus obair ranga. Nil obair bhaile scriofa (né moran dé) tugtha ag
an am seo.

T4 an fdcas ar leitheoireacht agus scribhneoireacht sa téarma seo amach romhainn- iarr ar
do phaiste an obair a dhéanamh chomh maith agus néata is a thig léi/leis.

T4 an t-adh orainn ni amhain go bhfuil foireann mhaith tacaiochta againn, Fiona, Niamh,
Claire agus Marcella ag tacu leo sin atd sé de dhith, ach go bhfuil Muinteoir Gaeilge, Clara
agus Cuntdir Gaeilge, Geraldine againn. Cuidionn siad le gach paiste sa scoil, i ranganna
agus i ngrupai.

Ma td athrud tagtha ar d’uimhir teagmhala n6 seoladh, abair linn i scribhinn led’ thoil.

Ma ta duine Ur ag piocadh suas do phaiste, caithfidh ta é a chur i scribhinn chomh maith.

Ag suil go mor le do phaiste a fheiceail Dé Luain 150 Marta. Ta an fhoirm Return to Education ar an
ngréasan www.scoilfhionain.ie., ach mar nach bhfuil printers ag cuid mhér teaghlaigh, cuirfimid céip
na bhaile le paisti Dé Luain seo chugainn.

Ni bheidh scoil ar an 174 Marta, La Fhéile Padraig.

Dear All,

We are delighted to have our junior classes safely back at school.

A few points re whole school reopening on Monday 15™ March:

We are focusing on getting pupils settled in again- there will be no (or very
little) written homework for next two weeks.

There is a focus on wellbeing, reading and writing including handwriting. Please
encourage your child to work hard at school and do her/his best, and keep work
neat and tidy.

It is of utmost importance that children comply with safety measures outlined
by staff, so that we can keep our school Covid- free. HSE remind parents and
guardians that play-dates are still restricted at this time.

Fortunately we have a great support team here- Fiona, Niamh, Claire and
Marcella, and also Mdinteoir Clara and Geraldine, who are Irish language support
teachers. Our support teachers support individual and group learning , and may



http://www.scoilfhionain.ie/

engage with all children in handwriting or literacy boosting, as in-class support.
Clara and Geraldine, work with all pupils in school, either in class or in groups.
e If your contact number or address has changed, please let us know by
phone, email or in writing.
e If someone new is collecting your child, put this in writing please and send
inl

We are looking forward to welcoming your child back to school on Monday 15™ March.

Please see http://www.scoilfhionain.ie/media/download gallery/11.3.21 pdf

*xxxx*We will send out Return to Education form on Monday, as many do not have
printers. It is also available under Policies on website *****

(This has already been return by parents/guardians of Naiondin- Rang 2. )
If you look there, you will also find the full school reopening plan.

No school on 17™ March, St. Patrick’'s Day.

Many thanks again for your cooperation.

Le meas,

Caitriona 'Ui Cheallaigh agus foireann na scoile/principal and staff



http://www.scoilfhionain.ie/media/download_gallery/11.3.21.pdf

